
 

479-12 Bangbae-3Dong, Seocho-Gu Seoul, KOREA 137-820  

 
 
 January 06, 2010 
 

 
 

Subject: FCC ID justification letter for expanded frequency range 400-470 MHz  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gentlemen;  
 
You have asked Unimo Technology Co., LTD. for justification to have the 400-470 MHz freq range 
appear on he face of the FCC Grant of Certification for a Part 90 Certification. This frequency range is 
regarded as usual & customary by United States Federal Government and its various departments, user 
organizations and the military to appear on the face of the equipment Grant of Certification.  
 
(1) Unimo Technology’s Marketing Department plans to ensure that USA users, other than those 
specifically identified in this letter, not operate within bands 400-406.1 MHz, as controlled by the 
users’ FCC station license.  
 
(2) This device will not be marketed to USA users, other than those identified in the letter, namely the 
US Government and its various departments & military, for operation in 400-406.1 MHz frequency 
range.  
 
Truly yours,  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Hwan-Dae Kim / Chief Engineer 
UNIMO Technology Co.,Ltd.  
www.unimo.co.kr/eng  
hdkim@unimo.co.kr 
 


